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Please find attached supporting information for the Inquiry into the operation of the approved 
charitable organisations under the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals Act 1979. AWL NSW has provided 
the most recent annual report and the audited financial report. Please contact Stephen Albin, CEO, 
AWL NSW should any further information be required. 


